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REQUESTED ADDITIONS TO THE PACKET: 
 
ACTION   ITEM       REQUESTED BY 
 
Add to Item 6.a  Discussion/Recommendation –    Assistant Parks Director 

Recommending a Landscape-Based Perimeter  
Plan for the Kenai Municipal Cemetery Expansion 
• Memo – Motion Revision 

   
 

 
 
 



 
 

MEMORANDUM 
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Tyler Best. Assistant Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: October 6, 2022 

SUBJECT: Motion Revision - Perimeter Plan for the Kenai Cemetery Expansion  

The original memo in error requested a recommendation to Council. What the Department is 
requesting is an overall recommendation for future development of the cemetery. 

The following motion is respectfully requested:  

 

Motion 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

I move to recommend that the perimeter of the Kenai Municipal Cemetery Expansion is 
created by landscaping around the property. 


